From: I

Sent: 16 December 2024 13:35

To: Planning Policy

Subject: Audley Neighbourhood Plan - SCC Property Comments/Objections on Greenspace
proposals

Attachments: AUDLEY NP RESPONSE - GREENSPACES - DEC 24 - LP 161224 .pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Newcastle-under-Lyme Borough Council. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

AUDLEY NEIGHBOURHOOD DEVELOPMENT PLAN: REGULATION 16 PUBLICITY AND INVITATION
TO SUBMIT REPRESENTATIONS (4 NOVEMBER- 16 DECEMBER 2024)

Good Afternoon

Please find attached response from SCC Property in respect of the above and the
Greenspace proposals.

Please note that SCC still maintain their objections to the following sites to be
designated as Greenspace due to their Educational/Agricultural function:

e Barthomley Road pond (56)
e Alsagers Bank Academy (69)
e Wood Lane Primary School Playing Fields (72)

Kind Regards







